

Welcome Home Ministries – Africa November

To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health; or into Jesus Loving Arms

2013



Our girls↑↓ proudly wearing new dresses





Above & Below: Two students we feed:





Above: Dr. Yetty from Denmark helps us with our mobile clinic.

Dear Welcome Home Friends and Family,

This past month was a delightful time with the children and staff at Welcome Home. Our regular volunteers Annemie and Alibert also visited from the Netherlands and commented on how well all were doing. All the children and staff are in the healthiest place they have ever been emotionally and physically. Finally after 10 years I feel that the Staff now on the same team as me (Mandy) working together. Their care of the children is much more loving.

Changes are being made at government level to try and keep many of the children within their family unit at home. Pray for the children as it looks to me that they will be suffering along a very rough road to the care they need. We check monthly on the little girl (Upper Right Pix) and are providing formula to see if she can be managed at home. Dr Yetty has been is helping us with our increased village ministry - caring for the medical needy children before their condition becomes serious. Prevention is so much better than trying to cure a serious condition that can be avoided.

We so appreciate our sewing teams that keep us supplied with dresses and blankets. You have helped us have funds to do other projects that are much needed. Thank you!!!

On the left are two of the orphan children who we have been feeding their meals for many years now so that they can go to school with a full tummy. Hopefully they will do well for their family success. Both are supplied school fees from sponsors but lacked meals. The strapping young man on the left has grown from a short young boy to one looking to a good future. As a thanks he helps with the garden at Welcome Home digging and pruning.

Thank you all for your part in our ministry. We so appreciate your love and care for the children. Finances have been very tight for us of late. Please give what you can, and see if you can find others who would be willing to be part of our support team. It is the support team both financial and prayer, that makes possible the love and care that we extend to the suffering needy children. Without the support base we can do nothing.

Blessings from Your Welcome Home Family



Above: 8lb at 14 months, parents no work



Above: Mums with their needy children.



Above: Oscar gets a wheel chair



Above: Our roof sign for Google Earth.

PREEMIES 10 Beatrice A, Caleb, Faith, Jane, Jerome, Jesse, Oscar, Paul, Phillip, Steven BABIES 17 Amanda, Andrew H, Diana, Emmanuel L, Emmanuel O, Gordon, Jeremy, Jordan K, Jovia, Jude, Lawrence, Lizzie, Moses K, Pius, Richard, Susan. Timothy TODDLERS 29 ```Andrew, Beatrice, David, Debra, Elizabeth, Glory, Isaac, James, Jenny, John, Joseph Ok, Joseph Of, Josiah, Luke, Mark, Mark Smith, Martha, Mathew, Moses, Owen, Patricia, Peter, Raymond, Rebecca A, Rebecca N, Ryan, Samson, Samuel, Seth. [NEW (bold), MOVED(Underlined) Twins not Shown]

Welcome Home Ministries - Africa, PO Box 9771, BREA, CA, 92822 Director Mandy Sydo (714) 282-7050 email: LMSydo@gmail.com Our African address: PO Box 1043, Jinja, Uganda. Visit our babies on line: www.welcomehomeafrica.com (or .nl) Printing Donated by CLF (CLFBrea.org) FUNDS * Over 95% of Donations are sent to Uganda (Our US overheads are less than 5%) - No Westerners are paid from your gifts